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If you have any questions or concerns regarding this change, please contact Customer Service or Applications Engineering at 
1-800-444-5366 or email: info-us@lemo.com. Thank you for your continued support of LEMO products! 

 

Written by      PRODUCT & APPLICATIONS
   

10/31/17
    

#189

BFA.3K Cap Design Modification 
 

Summary: 

The location of the lanyard attachment post of the BFA.3K cap has been modified. 

Details:  

The lanyard attachment post location is now on the top of cap rather than on the side. 

The cap is made of a single piece rather than two separate pieces. 

The part numbers remain the same.  

 

Timing of change:  

The change will be implemented when stock is depleted. 


